
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 10 OF 2021 
 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY  
 

HYDROGRAPHIC SURVEYS – SHANNON ESTUARY 
 

 
Northern Divers Engineering are planning on undertaking a hydrographic survey on the River Shannon 
to understand the burial depth of the gas pipeline that crosses the estuary to the West of Foynes.  
 
River Shannon: 

• Survey of the gas pipeline crossing the River Shannon 
• Walking topographical survey down the banks at low water 
• Transferring to a 6m RIB (call sign NORTHERN DIVERS) & undertaking a hydrographic survey 

across the estuary. 
• No dive survey planned 
• Date 25.10.21, L/W at 14:55 
• Commence approx. 3hrs before L/W at 12:00 
• Location: E122325, N152231 
• Rib will be monitoring VHF channels 11 and 16. 

 
 
 
 
All Mariners are requested to give a wide berth to NORTHERN DIVERS when engaged in survey 
operations. 
 
 Further information is available via Marine Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty Harbour Master (087 
– 2542266). 

Signed 

 

 

    

Hugh Conlon 

Harbour Master  

Shannon Foynes Port Company  

04th October 2021. 


